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District Budget Calendar, FY 2019 
 

 Budget hearing: May 6, 2018 

 Tentative budget approval by Board: May 6, 2018  
 Budget hearing: June 12, 2018  

 Final budget approval by Board: June 12, 2018  
 
As required by O.C.G.A. 20-2-167.1, the Houston County Board of Education will hold a 
budget hearing on May 6, 2018, and June 12, 2018, during the regularly scheduled Board 
meeting, which will begin at 1:00 p.m. The public will have the opportunity to give input 
regarding the proposed Fiscal Year 2019 budget. The proposed budget may be reviewed 
online at www.hcbe.net on the Finance and Business Operations Department’s webpage. The 
hearing will be held at the central office in Perry at l100 Main Street. 
 
 
 
District Budget Calendar, FY 2020 
 

 Budget hearing: May 14, 2019 
 Tentative budget approval by Board: May 14, 2019  
 Budget hearing: June 11, 2019  
 Final budget approval by Board: June 11, 2019  

 
As required by O.C.G.A. 20-2-167.1, the Houston County Board of Education will hold a 
budget hearing on May 14, 2019, and June 11, 2019, during the regularly scheduled Board 
meeting, which will begin at 1:00 p.m. The public will have the opportunity to give input 
regarding the proposed Fiscal Year 2020 budget. The proposed budget may be reviewed 
online at www.hcbe.net on the Finance and Business Operations Department’s webpage. The 
hearing will be held at the central office in Perry at 1100 Main Street. 
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